

550 Poirier Street, Coquitlam, BC Canada V3J 6A7 • Phone: 604-939-9201 • Fax: 604-937-6758

January 18, 2016

Dear Lord Baden-Powell Parents,

Re: Update on Principal Position at Lord Baden-Powell Elementary

Ms. Potter-Smith will not be returning to Lord Baden-Powell Elementary to resume her Principal position. She has moved on to another opportunity and we wish her well. Mr. Fridge will be staying at Lord Baden-Powell Elementary and he is very pleased to be continuing to work with the students, staff and families going forward.

I want to thank the students, staff and families for their support during this transition and appreciate the quick transition Mr. Fridge has made.

If you have any questions going forward, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Fridge at Lord Baden-Powell Elementary (604-936-1436).

Thank you,

Carey Chute

Assistant Superintendent